
Accessibility Statement 

This accessibility statement applies to https://www.humberstonvillagecouncil.com. 

The website is run by Humberston Village Council and created by Mariner Computer Services 

Limited. Our website is designed to be as accessible to as many people as possible. It includes the 

following features: 

• Clear menu navigation. 

• Text font size increase/decrease tool. 

• Clear colour scheme. 

• Clear, easy-to-read fonts. 

• Meaningful and clear names for links to pages. 

• Responsive design to adapt to different screen sizes. 

• Simple to use captcha system on contact form. 

Our website has met the accessibility design requirement of online evaluation tools including 

https://wave.webaim.org/. 

However, we are aware that there is a limit to accessibility and not all individual requirements may 

be met. 

If you would like to let us know about any accessibility requirement issues, contact us via 

trevor@marinercomputerservices.com or alternatively, visit our website 

www.marinercomputerservices.com or find us on Facebook. 

The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the Public Sector 

Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018 (the ‘accessibility 

regulations’). If you’re not happy with how we respond to your complaint, contact the Equality 

Advisory and Support Service (EASS). 

Humberston Village Council and Mariner Computer Services Limited are committed to making this 

website accessible, in accordance with the Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) 

(No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018. 
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